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Kirklees College is a current delivery partner of the Kirklees Apprenticeships for All project.  This project 
is managed and delivered by Kirklees Council and part funded by the European Social Fund. The 
project aims to attract, support and grow apprenticeships across the Kirklees Metropolitan District. 
The project is receiving up to £1,750,000 of funding from the European Social Fund as part of the 
2014-2020 European Structural and Investment Funds Growth Programme in England. The 
Department for Work and Pensions is the Managing Authority for the England European Social Fund 
programme. Established by the European Union, the European Social Fund helps local areas stimulate 
their economic development by investing in projects which will support skills development, 
employment and job creation, social inclusion and local community regenerations. For more 
information on the Kirklees Apprenticeships for All project, please click here - 
https://www.kirkleesapprenticeshipsforall.co.uk 
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